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Permanent Editorial Board for the UCC

Purpose:
The PEB assists in attaining and maintaining uniformity in state statutes governing commercial transactions by discouraging non-uniform amendments to the Uniform Commercial Code by the states, and by approving and promulgating amendments to the UCC when necessary. The PEB is a joint committee of ALI and the Uniform Law Commission (ULC).

Status:
There are no current UCC amendment projects. Amendments to UCC Article 9 were approved by the ALI and ULC in 2010.

On March 29, 2011, the PEB released for public comment its Draft Report on UCC Rules Applicable to the Assignment of Mortgage Notes and to the Ownership and Enforcement of Those Notes and the Mortgages Securing Them. Instructions for submitting comments are on the first page of the Draft Report. 

Drafts:
The most recent edition of the UCC and other products available for purchase can be viewed using the link below. 

View the available products related to this project
Public Files

· Draft PEB Report for public comment (March 2011)
· UCC Article 9 Amendments (2010)
· PEB Commentary-Sections 4A-502(d) and 4A-503 (July 2009)
· November 2004 PEB Report on Effect of Non-Uniform Scope Provisions in Revised Article 9
· May 3, 2005 comments on proposed amendments to Regulation CC
· PEB Statement Regarding December 2005 PEB Report
· December 2005 PEB Report on Maintaining Perfection Beyond June 30, 2006 of Security Interests Created and Perfected by Filing Under Former Article 9
Upcoming meetings

No upcoming meetings are scheduled for this project.
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